
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 6/26/2012 7:50:09 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Bravo! 

He's applying for that, and for worker's comp too (he works as a private investigator too, and 
was coming back from serving somebody). Also he used to work in the 80s for a law firm that 
does personal injury work, and one of their top lawyers is on his case now. I think the money 
will work itself out over time, but he doesn't have enough to cover his basic bills right now. 

On Jun 26, 2012, at 7:35 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 

I found the site and made a contribution, I wonder if he will qualify for disability, 
though it takes a while to get it, w w 

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2012 04:38 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Bravo! 

No, but he plays Yoshi's with his own band. 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2012 4:26 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul 
Subject: RE: Bravo! 

Just made a contribution. Did he play with Red at Yoshi's? 

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2012 4:13 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Bravo! 
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From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2012 3:45 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul 
Subject: FW: Bravo! 

I mean it. It was great. 

Don't forget to send me the link to the guy . . . 

From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2012 3:07 PM 
To: Michelle Cooke (michelle.cooke@cpuc.c3.qov) 
Cc: Horner, Trina (TNHc@pqe.com) 
Subject: Bravo! 

Michelle 

What a great session on Safety Leadership! It's easy to see why you were 
determined to get those folks here and to get a high level contingent of PG&E 
leadership to hear them. Sumwalt is just phenomenal and I am pretty sure I 
would vote for him for anything he pursued. And Downey spoke so directly and 
effectively to the board role. Our board paid attention and they were 
impressed. 

I know what a pain it is to put something like this together, but you hit a home 
run. It was historic to have both Commissioners and utility leaders together for 
the first time to LISTEN to positive, practical ideas and to show how good can 
come out of a terrible tragedy. That positive forward vision has been lacking 
and so today set a new direction. 
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I am hearing lots of good comments, and relief, of course too. But given how 
important trust is, the positive tone set today will go a long way toward a better 
relationship. 

This was a great farewell tour event! 

Thanks 

Laura 
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